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MEMORANDUM: LORD MAYOR 
DEPUTY LORD MAYOR 
ELECTED MEMBERS 

PINK BOXES UPDATE

Meeting: Parks and Recreation Committee Meeting date: 16 June 2022 

Raised by: Councillor Fox 

Question: 

Can the Director advise if data has been collected in relation to the Pink Boxes that 
were installed in Council maintained facilities? 

Response: 

Between the start of January 2022 and the end of July 2022, 334 packets were 
dispensed (average of approximately 11 per week) from the Argyle Street Carpark 
machine and 711 packets were dispensed (average of 23-24 packets a week) from 
the Franklin Square facility. 

As signatory to this report, I certify that, pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Local 
Government Act 1993, I hold no interest, as referred to in Section 49 of the Local 
Government Act 1993, in matters contained in this report. 

Jacqui Allen 
DIRECTOR CONNECTED CITY 

Date: 11 August 2022 
File Reference: F22/59299; 13-1-10 


